

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 29th April 2025

Year Four Multi-Skills Festival Thursday, 22nd May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

Our academy belongs to a wider group of local schools within Aylesbury as part of a sports partnership. The sports partnership is a group of primary schools which work together to give children increased opportunities to take part in inter-school sports and participate in different types of games and activities.

We have arranged that on Thursday, 22nd May 2025, Year Four will be taking part in a multi-skills festival with other local school children, which will take place at Aylesbury Grammar School. This festival will take place in the morning, and we will be travelling by coach for the children to and from the venue. The event finishes at 11.00am so children will have their lunch at their usual time when they return to school.

The children will have to come to school in their PE kits and will stay in their PE kit for the day. Please ensure also ensure they bring a water bottle.

If your child requires any medication specific to the trip that cannot be administered at home (i.e., anti-sickness or hay fever medication), please be aware that you are required to complete the relevant paperwork ahead of the trip. Please contact Ms. West for further information regarding this as we cannot accept medication when it is handed to Busy Living or straight to a member of staff. We must have the relevant paperwork in place.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the trip, which will be £3.63. This covers the cost of transport. Payment is to be made via Arbor. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school will fund the cost of the trip for your child. If you are experiencing difficulties meeting this payment, then please contact Mrs. Curtis-Cross via $\underline{\text{email}}$ to discuss. Please make payment via Arbor by 6.00pm on $\underline{\text{Friday}}$, 16^{th} May.

We will also need some parent/carer volunteers on the day, if you are available to help out, please complete the <u>form</u> to indicate that you are willing to help. If we are inundated with offers, we may need to pick the names at random, you will however be informed either way by **Monday**, 19th May.

It promises to be a great morning, and a fantastic opportunity for the children to engage in different sports in a more competitive way.



Yours faithfully,

R Davis

Mr. Ryan Davis Sports Coach